Restaurant Robbery
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Officers from Gallup Police Department were dispatched to Subway, 2206 E. Hwy. 66, in
reference to a robbery July 21. Officers made contact with the reporting employee, who
informed them that the business was just robbed by a Caucasian female.

The unknown female pulled a handgun out on the Subway employee and demanded money
after ordering a sandwich.

The female got away with an undisclosed amount of money.

A blue colored passenger car was seen leaving the location south on Boardman Drive. If
anyone has any information about this incident, they are encouraged to call the Gallup Police
Department (505) 863-9365 or Metro Dispatch at (505) 722-2002.




